Volume 1, No 8 August 2019

TRI CITY BRIDGE

What's New

Electronic scoring Bridgemate expanded

The club has purchased four more Bridgemates.

Learn Bridge In A Day

The next LBIAD sessions will start October 13th and continue for the following three Sundays ending on November 3rd.

New Website

Check out our new website: tricitybridge.com and please provide feedback to Sandra.

Averaging five tables 2019

Thanks to all the effort and hard work of our club leaders and volunteers helping with LBIAD and ongoing lessons, the sessions have been averaging at least five tables.

At this rate we may average six by the end of the year. Way to go, team!

Fun Bridge

Please contact Debbie Grasham if you would like to host one of the monthly Friday evening sessions.

Betty



Betty moved to Brookings in 2013 to live closer to and spend more time with her children; but where you might ask, did her life journey begin?

Well, Betty was born in Oklahoma, the youngest of five female siblings. Interestingly enough, like so many early pioneers, her grandparents had claimed a parcel of Oklahoma farm land during the land grant era.

When Betty was four years old, her parents moved their young family to Reno, Nevada where the girls attended school. Betty started working at a Bank while still in High School.

Once out of High School she met and married a young airman. The highlights of that early union were the travel opportunities and of course, her first and second born sons. Her first was actually born in Japan.

After that marriage ended, Betty resumed employment

Volume 1, No 8 August 2019

Over time Betty gave birth to two more sons and the couple - she, with her money management skills and Larry, with his irresistible charisma - together built a very successful Amway business. The couple also participated in Exhibition Square Dance. Unfortunately, love-able Larry had one fatal flaw - an inability to say no to the ladies; and that finally ended the marriage.

The Amway partnership dissolved with the marriage, but Betty continued to set and achieve new goals: becoming a Realtor, working in retail pharmacy and luckily for this club, learning Bridge, and helping to expand its membership.

Fun Bridge

There was no evening bridge held in a July. August Fun Bridge date will be, August 16th.

Board:

George Kuppler, President Jack Grasham, Vice President Valerie Albi, Secretary/ Treasurer Steve Carter, and Sandra Waddle, Members at Large

Your	News	letter

If you have suggestions or ideas on content or format, please submit to any of the Board members or your editor, Sandra Waddle.

August Birthdays: Rich Keesee



